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TO ALL MEMBERS:

Another short year has nearly come to a close, and on behalf of the Officers 
and Directors of the Rocky Mountain Railroad Club, I personally wish to ex­
press our sincere thanks to each of you for your support during 1969.

We hope that in your mind the year of 1969 may he recorded as one of the 
better years of the Rocky Mountain Railroad Club, 
and time consuming on the part of the Officers, Directors and Committeemen, 
but the goals of the Club have been active in fulfillment.

Two main-line steam excursions were operated over the Union Pacific during 
the year behind locomotive 8444. 
last operative locomotive for our enjoyment.

During the year the Club sponsored three outings to various points of in­
terest. The prime objective being for the encouragement of an interest 
for the preservation of railroading.
Railroad Museum, the Cripple Creek & Victor Narrow Gauge, and the Colorado 
Central Narrow Gauge.
these organizations for providing the Club this type entertainment.

We acquired the ex-Los Angeles PCC streetcar that had been idle at Cripple 
Creek for a number of years, as well as a working model of Colorado & 
Southern locomotive number 4> which all items are at the Colorado Railroad 
Museum.
It is hoped by all of us that you as a member of the Club believe that we 
are beneficial as a hobby organization and for enjoyment and pleasure. I 
know that we have all attempted to do everything possible for. the better­
ment of the Rocky Mountain Railroad Club, the preservation of equipment, 
entertaining programs and excursion trips.

Prom all of us we extend to you and your families A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS 
AND A HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS 1970l

It has been hard work

We commend the U. P. for retaining their

These events were at the Colorado

We appreciate the fine co-operation from each of

Sincerely yours,

JAMES L. EHERNBERGER 
President


